
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Subject : New RO/RO vessel “ALEXO ” 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that we would like to announce that Salamis Lines 
Ltd has acquired a new Ro/Ro vessel, with a gross capacity of 20,954 
tons. She is expected to come in service mid of February 2017, servicing 
the itinerary Lavrio - Limassol - Haifa and v.v.  in replacement of the 
previous Ro/Ro vessel “ALIOS  ”. 
 
Salamis Lines with the Ro/Ro “ALEXO” and the container vessel 
“ALASA”, upgrades the quality of their offered services, giving the chance 
to the traders to justify and improve their commercial activities. 
 
We would like to thank you all for your continued support and we will be 
pleased to serve you. 
 
 


